
From: Adelina Bellisario
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Fw: Oct 13 - Special Committee of the Whole Item 6.1
Date: October-13-21 10:39:03 PM

From: patricia pedari < > 
Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 11:32 AM
To: Council@vaughan.ca; Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate
<Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Fw: Oct 13 - Special Committee of the Whole Item 6.1

Vaughan Council, 

I am opposed to the extensive urban boundary expansion proposed by York Region in the City of Vaughan. I am
requesting that the City of Vaughan send comments back to York Region Council expressing these concerns prior to
the Oct 21, 2021 York Region Meeting and that the Mayor and Vaughan's Regional Councilors' vocally expressing
these concerns during that meeting. It is irresponsible to plan 30 years into the future when the planning horizon is
typically only 30 years. There is far too much uncertain in the midst of a climate emergency and global pandemic to
plan this far into the future. Vaughan Citizen requires infrastructure improvements in their existing communities so
that we will be able to accept density in the future as our population grows. 

As highlighted in the attached sprawl will raise our property taxes and by paid for by your existing residents.
Supporting the urban boundary expansion as proposed is not in the public interest and I implore you to take action
and communicate my concerns back to the Region of York and the Minister of Municipal Housing and Affairs Steve
Clark. 

Thank you,

Patricia Pedari 
Notice of Confidentiality: 
The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
confidential and/or privileged material.
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